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Newsletter

Thank you to all our families who have supported our reading week. The

children have thoroughly enjoyed all the reading challenges and activities. The

children all looked amazing on World Book Day too! We hope you enjoyed

coming into school and listening to your child read. It is such an important

skill and one we like to promote as a pleasurable way to pass the time. A book

can give a child so much more than a computer game.

Opal and Pearl class presented a wonderful Worship about “Love”. Thank you

to all the staff and families involved in supporting the children to learn their

words and songs!

Polite reminder that letters have been sent to the parents of our Reception

and Year 6 children regarding the National Child Measurement Programme

next Tuesday in school. If you do not wish for your child to participate in the

programme, please contact the team directly.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Take care,

Mrs Dean

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Love

Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not
proud. It is not rude, it is not self-seeking, it is not easily angered, it keeps
no record of wrongs. Love does not delight in evil but rejoices with the

truth. It always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always perseveres.
Love never fails. Corinthians 13:4-8)



Class Attendance for last week

Opal 86%

Pearl 94.71%

Emerald 97.69%

Topaz 96.92%

Sapphire 89.23%

Amethyst 94.44%



We would like to wish Grayson, Hope and Barney a Happy Birthday!

Well done to our star’s of the week
Lacey-Mai, Adam, Emma, Skyla, John and Brody

REMINDERS FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE

Absences

If your child is absent from school it is important that you inform school as

soon as possible and before 8:45am. Please try and ensure your child is in school

every day … It really does make a difference!

Appointments

If your child has a medical/dental appointment during school time, please ensure

that a copy of the appointment card/letter is given to the school office IN

ADVANCE of the appointment date and advise the time you will need to collect

your child on the day of their appointment.



PE Kits Spring 2024

Polite reminder children must only wear school PE kit (no football shirts and

shorts allowed) on their allocated PE days. We are also asking parents to ensure

their children have a plain black sweatshirt/hoodie or zipper with black

joggers/leggings. These can be purchased from any high street

store/supermarket at a lower cost than any branded uniform/clothes. Children

will be allowed to wear trainers on their PE day. Please ensure all clothing items

are named.

If you are struggling to purchase any school uniform items please contact

Mrs Dean directly.

Warton St. Paul's is now a cashless school and all payments must be made via

ParentPay, our online payment service. We strongly urge all parents to activate

their ParentPay account. Activation letters are available from the school office.

Please ensure that you have paid any arrears. Should you have any queries,

please email the school office wspoffice@cidari.co.uk

To keep up to date with everything that is going on in school, please ensure that

you have accepted your invitation for Class Dojo.

mailto:wspoffice@cidari.co.uk


Please follow us on social media

https://www.facebook.com/wartonstpauls

https://twitter.com/WartonStPauls

10.03.24 St. Paul’s Church All Aboard Service

12.03.24 National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP)
Amethyst Worship

19.03.24 Topaz Class Worship

26.03.24 Sapphire Class Worship

27.03.24 Parents’ Evening

28.03.24 School Closes for Easter at 1.30pm

15.04.24 School Reopens for Summer Term at 8.45am

30.04.24 School Class Photographs

06.05.24 School Closed for May Bank Holiday

13.05.24 - 16.05.24 KS2 SATs Week

23.05.24 Sports Day at 1.15pm

24.05.24 School Closes for May Half-Term at 3.15pm

06.06.24 School Reopens for Summer 2 at 8.45am

10.07.24 Year 6 End of Production 1.30pm and 5.00pm

11.07.24 Borwick Hall

16.07.24 EYFS Graduation

22.07.24 Leavers Service for Year 6

23.07.24 School Closes for Summer at 1.30pm

https://www.facebook.com/wartonstpauls
https://twitter.com/WartonStPauls



